Dear Valued Customer,

Re: M/V Solstice V. 705S Will Omit Ashdod
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We regret to inform you that M/V Solstice V. 705S will exceptionally omit Ashdod Southbound port call due to delays encountered during her voyage and in order to maintain schedule integrity.
According to present contingency plan all cargo on board destined for Ashdod are planned to be discharged during the Haifa port call as per Bill of Lading terms and conditions.
Containers destined for Ashdod will be transferred to Millenium terminal at Ashdod.
In case you require to leave Ashdod cargo in Haifa, kindly update our import department the latest tomorrow morning 23.03.17.
For further information regarding cargo release please kindly contact local AMA
offices.

We apologize for any inconveniences caused. 
Always at your service,
A.M.A Associated Maritime Agencies LTD
As Agent only

